
Parent and Youth Education 
Night

Carson City Juvenile Services Presents

Awareness and Dangers of Social 
Media

740 S. Saliman Road
Carson City, NV 89701

All is 
welcome!!

This night will  provide conversations and resources on 
social media and bring awareness of the dangers being 

impressed on our youth. 
For more information or RSVP for the event, contact Michelle Entz at 

mentz@carson.org or 775-283-7640

6:00 pm- 7:30 pm
June 25th, 2024


